From: Benjamin Quen

To: SVEP Exhibits

Cc: sbates53@aol.com; Sen Linthicum
Subject: SCR2 - Jimmy Erick Floren

Date: Saturday, February 2, 2019 7:12:00 PM

I'm forwarding this from Rod Schill, Commandant MCL Crater Lake Detachment 373.

From: Rod Schill
Subject: SCR2 — Jimmy Erick Floren

My name is Rod Schill and | serve as the Commandant of the Marine Corps
League Crater Lake Detachment 373 in Klamath Falls Oregon. On behalf of the
203 members of our detachment | would like to offer our full support of SCR2
which recognizes Jimmy Erick Floren for his service to his country.

Many of our members (Marines) served in Vietnam and are awe-struck in the
story of Jimmy’s service to his country. Some of our members even knew
Jimmy from high school here in Klamath Falls and were shocked by the news
of his death in 1967. When our membership learned of the effort to have Jimmy
recognized for his service, all they could say was “why did it take so long?”

Jimmy was a native son of Klamath Falls, and at least in our eyes a true hero
who deserves this recognition.

Semper Fi
Rod Schill
Commandant — MCL Crater Lake Detachment 373

Regards,

SMS Benjamin Quen, USAF (Retired)
Cpl. Benjamin Quen, USMC (Inactive)
Mobile: (541) 810-1579

Home: (541) 850-3939

"Patriotism is not a short and frenzied outburst of emotion

but the tranquil and steady dedication of a lifetime"
Adlai Stevenson
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